
RZ Resources
The Copi Mine Project
Environmental Impact Statement
Amendment to State Significant Development Application

RZ Resources (RZ) announces key updates to its State Significant Development Application for the Copi Project.
Following extensive community consultation and feedback received during the 2024 Environmental Impact
Statement (EIS) public exhibition, RZ is preparing two comprehensive reports for submission to the NSW
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure (DPHI).

An Amendment Report will detail proposed amendments to the project, including modifications to the proposed
Mine Site as per the map below. The amendment will include:

Modified mining operations and infrastructure layout to safeguard future mining areas and enhance
environmental protection.

Expectation that the Nulla Road modification is no longer required.

This report outlines environmental impact assessments and mitigation strategies for all proposed changes.
Complementing this, the Submissions Report addresses feedback received from stakeholders during the EIS
exhibition period. 

These reports reflect ongoing engagement with local communities, council representatives, government
agencies, First Nations stakeholders, landowners, and community members. Both documents will be available for
public review on the NSW Major Projects Planning Portal at www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au in early 2025.

For more information about the RZ Resources Copi Mine Project:

VISIT US 

RZ Wentworth HQ, 28 Darling St, Wentworth NSW

GET IN TOUCH

Website: www.rzresources.com
Email: community@rzresources.com
Phone: 1300 618 371

STAY INFORMED

MODIFICATIONS TO THE PROPOSED MINE SITE

JANUARY 2024

AREA REMOVED 
FROM MINE SITE

AMENDED MINE
SITE BOUNDARY
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